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Open Day, 7th December, 10am – 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

The beginning of November saw us 

starting on a new project with MKM 

and Lovell Homes, with Phase 1 of the 

Lovell Homes site in Holt. 

Over the next 12 weeks we will be 

producing 109 pre cast concrete cills to 

be installed in their new build homes. 

We’re delighted to be continuing our 

working partnership with them. 

Another exciting project we are 

working on at the moment, is in 

connection with Houghton Hall.  Next 

year they will be hosting an art 

installation for which they need 

concrete plinths to display sculptures.  

We are currently working with the 

Estate Manager and Architect to ‘fine 

tune’ the details. 

Lastly, our office Administrator, 

Emma, celebrated her birthday this 

month.  We do love a birthday here at 

ACP!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Team 
 
We always mention the team here at ACP, so we thought it would be nice for you to meet them. 
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